From: Jane Colesar Redacted

Sent: Saturday, July 10, 2021 1:57 PM
To: Jack Stark

Subject: Critical Race Theory

Non-NU Email

| am a lifetime member of the University of Nebraska Alumni Association and am appalled that you would consider banning the
teaching or discussion of critical race theory at the University. | doubt the governor or most members of the board of regents
can even correctly describe what it encompasses.

Claiming that “Critical Race Theory proponents seek to silence opposing views” in the text of a resolution to silence teaching
Critical Race Theory in higher institutions is beyond ridiculous and just shows how important it is to continue discussions on

race and white privilege.

Jane Todd Colesar
Class of 1979
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